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From: Barrett, Jon
To: Alanis, Sarah
Cc: Manor, Courtney; Alexander, Brittany
Subject: FW: FW: ZBA resignation letter
Date: Thursday, June 27, 2024 12:00:36 PM

See Chris Madigan resignation email below.
 
Jon Barrett
Zoning Coordinator, City of Ann Arbor Planning Department
301 E Huron Street, Ann Arbor, MI 48107
Direct: 734-794-6000 x 42654 jbarrett@a2gov.org
 
 
 
 
From: Christopher Madigan  
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2024 11:59 AM
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org>
Subject: Re: FW: ZBA resignation letter
 

 
Thanks Jon,
 
To confirm I am resigning for the Zoning Board of Appeals. I appreciate your time and
effort.
 
Thanks,
Chris Madigan
 
On Thu, Jun 27, 2024 at 11:41 AM Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> wrote:

Chris,
 
I was just notified by the Clerks office that I cannot move forward with a new
candidate until I get a resignation email from you. Please forward that asap!!
 
Thanks.
 
Jon Barrett
Zoning Coordinator, City of Ann Arbor Planning Department
301 E Huron Street, Ann Arbor, MI 48107
Direct: 734-794-6000 x 42654 jbarrett@a2gov.org
 
 




